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For the past three years, I have had the privilege of serving as the school specialist for the School of 

Social Sciences & Global Studies, focusing on student success through the implementation of Guided 

Pathways.  It truly has been a privilege to partner with colleagues from various student services and 

academic departments in the work of reimagining, creating, and delivering student success services and 

supports. Every day, I am impressed with the dedication, commitment, and energy MCC’s professional 

staff and faculty bring to their work.  

The complexity of the needs of our students is increasing each semester.  For our current and future 

students to succeed, I believe MCC must provide a learning environment where the integrity of our 

shared governance processes is maintained and valued: We need the collective wisdom of all MCC 

stakeholders to inform our policies and procedures in order to best meet the needs of our students and 

community. It is this belief and my desire to play a greater role in ensuring student success that 

motivates me to ask for your vote for Faculty Senate Vice President, Professional Staff.   

My experiences at MCC includes serving on the Faculty Council, Liberal Arts Council, Honors Council, 

Integrated Advising Board, the Faculty Senate’s Education Initiatives and Advocacy Committee, and 

Faculty Association’s Mediation Team. Prior to joining MCC, I worked for financial planning and 

advertising companies and held leadership roles in various community organizations. My most 

rewarding work has been the work that I do each day to help our students reach their academic goals. It 

would be an honor to continue and expand this work as your Faculty Senate Vice President, Professional 

Staff. Thank you for your consideration.  

 


